
 

  

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 29th November 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we have been reading Ocean Commotion and have 
been looking at words that rhyme in the story. We have enjoyed 

looking at animals that live in the oceans and have been coming in 
each day to watch fish on our screen.  

We have continued to talk about Christmas in our RE lessons and this 
week we have been talking about how we spend Christmas with our 

family. We have been talking about the dinner we like to eat, the 
Christmas trees we help put up and the presents we would like to get 

this year.  

In Maths we have been looking at 3D shapes and have been working 
hard on trying to name the shapes and find them in the classroom.  

We have started to learn the songs that we will be singing in our 
Christmas production and are quickly learning all the words.  

Don’t Forget    Please send in cake donations for the 
Christmas Cafe - bought/wrapped from Monday 2nd and fresh 

cakes on the morning of the Fayre- Wednesday 4th- thank 
you. 

IMPORTANT - Parking is limited around school and is a concern for 
all. Now that the children have been in school for over 2 months, to 

help ease traffic and not put children in danger, please drop your 
child off in the     school playground and leave immediately so that 
spaces can become available for other children being dropped off. 

Thank you. 

Important Dates 

Monday 2nd December- Christmas 
Tree Switch on at St Christopher’s 
Church- 6pm 

Wednesday 4th December- Christmas 
Fair 3.30-5.30 

Friday 13th December – Christmas 
Party 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 
Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime 
at Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINISH for 
Christmas at 2pm 

Tuesday 7th January - RETURN TO 
SCHOOL 

 
Coats 

 
A number of children can still 

not put their own coat on so please 
take the time this weekend to practice 
with your child putting on and taking 
off their coat and fastening buttons 

and zips. 

Curriculum Award – Harley for fantastic understanding of shapes 

Christian Value Certificate for Compassion – Jessica for helping others and showing kindness 

OPEN DOOR 

It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. Open Door is 
an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.50 

 

 


